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Comments: To whom it may concern, 

 

I am a Montana resident, and an Army Combat Veteran, writing to express my support for, and insistence upon,

managing all Recommended Wilderness as though it were Designated Wilderness; allowing only foot and horse

travel, and disallowing mechanized and motorized use. 

 

I also implore that the Crazy mountains be managed  for the world class Wilderness Character found there. I

have spent years packing deep into the crazies, on and off trail, to observe wildlife, to hunt and fish, and to

escape the abstractions and absurdities of modernity. The crazies are still profoundly wild. When you enter the

folds between their peaks, they guard against what you chose to walk away from at the trailhead. What the Crow

Nation has always valued in the Crazies, is still accessible, and serves a great social utility to all. 

 

I would also like to express my support for the following:

 

1) The Gallatin Forest Partnership Agreement

 

2) Managing the Tongue River Breaks, King Mountain, and Cook Mountain in the Ashland district as

Recommended Wilderness.

 

3) Continued status as Recommended Wilderness in the AB area, as well as recommending the following for

Wilderness:  Dome Mountain, Emigrant Peak, Chico Peak, Woodbine, East Rosebud to Stillwater, and Red

Lodge Creek. 

 

4) Designating Recommended Wilderness in the roadless areas of the Pryor Mountains including: Big Pryor, Lost

Water, Bear Canyon and Punch Bowl.

 

5) Maintaining current RW boundaries in the Lionhead. 

 

Thank you for your consideration.

 

 

 


